
Highlights 

October 9 Council Meeting 
 
Landfill Sites Winter Hours – Effective November 1 the hours of operation at all 
Landfill Sites will change to 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  All sites are open on Saturday.  
Mallaig, Vincent Lake, Whitney Lake, and St. Lina are open on Tuesdays as well.  
Ashmont is open on Tuesdays and Sundays.  For additional information visit the County 
website and click on “What the County Offers”.  The information is under Waste and 
Recycling.  
 
County of St. Paul And Elk Point FCSS Website - The County of St. Paul and Elk 
Point has an exciting new Website.  For information on the services being provided by 
FCSS visit www.countystpaulelkpointfcss.com.  You can also access application forms 
for Meals on Wheels or Community Counseling on the FCSS website.  
 
Snowplow Flags for Senior Citizens or Disabled Persons – The County is changing 
the flags for senior citizens and disabled persons who currently have their driveways 
plowed.   All Senior Citizens and Disabled persons should have received a letter in the 
mail requesting that they return their yellow flag in exchange for a green flag.  After 
October 31, the yellow flags will not be recognized, and driveways will not be plowed.  If 
you did not receive a letter contact the County Office at 645-3301 or County Public 
Works at 645-3006. 
 
Alberta Community Partnership (ACP) Grants – In anticipation of the Alberta 
Community Partnership Grant program being announced shortly for the 2018-2019 
intake, County Council passed motions to: 

• partner with the Summer Village of Horseshoe Bay and the Town of Elk Point to 
complete and implement two Stormwater Management Plans;   

• partner with the Town of Elk Point and Town of St. Paul for a Regional Human 
Resources Services Needs Analysis and Framework Development;  

• partner with our Urban Neighbours – the Towns of St. Paul and Elk Point and the 
Summer Village of Horseshoe Bay for funding for a Regional Economic 
Development Strategic Plan.   

 
Strategic Plan – The 2018 Strategic Plan has been updated for the 3rd quarter and can 
be viewed on the County Website under Government Services.  Council and 
Administration are working on the 2019 Strategic Plan which will have a new look.   
 
Funding 

- $500 – Mallaig School Sr. Girls Golf Provincials 
- $1,000 – Regional High School Sr. Girls and Sr. Boys Golf Provincials 

 

For more information contact 

Sheila Kitz, CAO, County of St. Paul 

At 780-645-3301, ext. 208 

www.county.stpaul.ab.ca 

http://www.countystpaulelkpointfcss.com/

